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Mr. Olivier Pellay graduated from the Conservatoire National des Arts et Métiers 
– Paris (France). He has been employed in ANFR for over 15 years.  

During 10 years, he developed his experience in frequency monitoring activities. 
During this period, he was particularly involved in CEPT spectrum monitoring 
activities (FM PT22) and also in ITU-R activities in Working Party 1C. 

He is currently engaged in frequency management in the field of Short Range 
Devices (SRD) and other licence-exempt radio devices including RFID and UWB devices. In this regard 
he is involved in ITU-R Working Party 1B and in relevant groups in CEPT and ETSI. 


